
 
 

NOTICE FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

O. Park Homeowners Association 

Date: July 3rd 2025 

 

The Board of Directors of the O. Park Homeowners Association wishes to inform the 
community that Chris Orr has formally resigned from his position as Treasurer of the 
Association. We thank Chris for his service and dedication to the community during his 
term. Chris will continue to support the Association serving in a committee position where 
he will help run our official Facebook page – Olympia Park Official HOA and distribute 
common area access cards utilizing his expertise in Information Technology.  

 

In accordance with the Association’s By-Laws, Article IV, Section 2, the Board of Directors 
has appointed Michael Jones to serve as Treasurer for the remainder of the current two-
year term. 

 

We welcome Michael to this role and look forward to his contributions to the continued 
success of our Association. 

 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

O. Park Homeowners Association 

 


